STATE NORMAL SCHOOL

N. D. SHOWALTER, PRINCIPAL

CHENEY, WASHINGTON , July 1,1914.

A Meeting of the Board of Trustees was held at Hotel Spokane during the noon hour. Those present were Mrs. Monroe, Chairman, Mr. Tustin, Mr. MacLean, Mr. Zittel, and Mr. Showalter.

The annual report of the Principal was approved by the Trustees.

Mr. T. C. Mountain was re-elected upon the recommendation of Mr. Showalter.

Mr. Zittel reported on the progress of the building, and the meeting adjourned at 1:30 P.M.

Acting Secretary.

Mary A. Mourse President, Board of Trustees.